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June 19, 2014 

Chair Maria Augimeri 
Toronto Transit Commission 
1900 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4S 122 

Dear Chair Augimeri: 

At its May 29, 2014 General Meeting, the Advisory Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT) 
discussed the issue of $240M in funding that the City of Toronto (the City) had originally 
earmarked for the TTC to complete the Easier Access Program. 

ACAT passed a motion to support the TTC and the Board in requesting the City to provide these 
funds to enable the work to continue. 

The motion reads that: 
"ACAT undertake, along with TTC staff and Board, the effort to have the $240M reinstated by 

the City." 

Best regards, 

Susan Davidson 
ACAT Chair PRESENTED TO 

THE BOARD 
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